
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 6/11/23 

 

This week we welcomed the children back with lots of 

fun activities; we created firework paintings, went on 

bug hunts and experiences a real fire and it’s rema-

nence the following day.  

Book of the week– A Busy Day for Birds  

Rhyme of the week–  Five Little Ducks  

Word of the week–  between 

Maths 

We have been discussing safe  

distances from fires and being 

near or far. We played ‘What’s the 

time Mr. Wolf’ and sang Five Little 

Ducks song.  

 

Literacy 

This week we read ‘A Busy Day for Birds’, acting out the      

different bird movements and sounds and we played a silly 

sound game with cups. We read stories around a fire 

this week and asked children to do the voices of the 

wolf and the pigs in ‘The Three Little Pigs’ story. 

Next Week 

On Sunday our Remembrance Wreath will be presented at the church service in   St 

Oswald's at 11am if you would like to attend.  

We will be Celebrating Nursery Rhyme Week and beginning to learn about Diwali. We 

would love your children to dress-up on Wednesday.  

Book of the week– I say Ooh, You say Aah  

Rhyme of the week–  One Little Elephant Balancing   

Word of the week–  a bit   

On Tuesday the 14th November the school are having an open morning for 

you to go from 9am.  


